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NATURE NOTES AND LETTERS

On June 25, I found two monarch butterfly caterpillars feeding on what I believe are 
dwarf milkweed plants. I have attached photographs of the caterpillars and plants. 
I live in Turtleford, and have never seen monarchs here before. I was interested to 
find monarchs breeding this far north and thought you might be interested as well.

Brent Keen Email: brent.keen6@gmail.com

Photos - Brent KeenTop - Caterpillar on milkweed. 
Bottom - Milkweed plants. 

Monarch Caterpillars at Turtleford


